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Livermore Area Recreation and Park District 
Staff Report 

TO: Chair Furst and Personnel Committee 

FROM: Mathew Fuzie, General Manager 
Michelle Kleman, Human Resources Officer 

DATE: December 13, 2022 

SUBJECT: Personnel Commission Candidate 

Background:  
Sheryl Goodman served as a Personnel Commissioner with the District until her resignation in 
May 2022. As a result of her resignation, there is a vacancy on the Personnel Commission.  

Applicants: 
After a three-week public advertisement period in September 2022, there were no interested 
applicants. However, we recently received an application from an interested candidate. Attached 
for your review is a letter of interest and resume for candidate Judy Sable. 
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